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Honorable William E, Minshall
llouse of Reprasentatives

Dear Mr. Minshall:

Thank you for your referral to the AXC of a letter from 'rs, Lillian
Grieger concerning construction of the Davis-Besse nuclear power
plant at Port Clintom, Ohio.

The regulatory staff of the Commission (AEC) Las completed {ts safety
evaluation of the applicatiom to construct and operate this facility.
A separate review was made by the Advisory Committee on ieactor
Safeguards. A contested public hearing to consider the application
is currently underwvay in the Ohio National Cuard Armory, 135 West
Perry Street, Port Cliuton, Ohio.

I am enclosing a copy of the liotice of llearing which provides more
specifics of possible interest to Mrs. Grieger. Also enclosed is a
Detailed Statement on the Enviroamental Considerations prepared by the
regulatory staff pursuant to the provisions of the National Eaviron-
mental Policy Act of 1969. Coples of the statement have heen furnished
to the Council om Environwental Ouality and appropriate Federal, State
and local agencies and will accompany the application through the
Cowmission's review process, including the public hearing.

The enclosed booklet, "Licensing of Power Reactors”, describes the
Commission's licensiag procedures. I hope this {nformation will be
helpful teo you and your constitueut.

Sincerely,
Crs ned By

| . Rareld L. Price
3%“ Director of Regulation
Enclosuraes: s
1. Notice of Heariang
2. BEavironmental Statement
3. "Licensiag of Power %eactors"”

4. Ltr. frm. Mrs. Liilian Grieger
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Honorable William E. 1nshall

House of Representatives
Dear 'ir, Minshall:

: Thank you for your referral to the AEC of a letter from “ra. Lillian
ju 2 Grader concerning constructien of the Javis-Besse nuclear pover
plant at Port Clinton, Chio.

The regulatory staff of the Cowmiss (AEC) has completed {ts safety
evaluation of the application to atruct and operate this facility.
A separate review wvas made by tha Advisory Committee on Reactor
Safeguards. A contested pullic ring to cousider the application
is currently undarway in the Oh National Cuard Armory, 135 West
Perry Street, Port Clinton, Chjo.

I an enclosing a copy of the fiotice of learing which provides more

specifics of possible intergst to Mrs. ~ Also enclesed is a ¢/ ege
betailed Statement omn the iroumental Counsl{derations prepared by the
regulatory staff pursuant fo the provisions of the Natioaal Fnviron-

montal Policy Act of 1969, Coples of the statement have been furnished

to the Cowmcil on Savirommental 7ualiiy and appropriate Federal, State

and locsl agencios and will accompany the application through the
Commission's review progess, including the public hearing.

The enclosad booklet, ,/Llcoocina of Pover Reactors ', describes the
Commission's licensing procedures. I hope this informatiom will be
halpful to you and yeur constituent.

{ Sincerely,

_-/;/, Hareld L. Price
% - Pirector of Yegulation
."_/C’
Enclosures: “
1. Notice of Reariag
2. Enviroamental Statement

3. "Licensing of Power Reactors '
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